
WEST DEEPING QUARRY COMMITTEE 

 
Following discussions at last week’s Parish Council Meeting, a committee has been set up to monitor, 

review and keep the village informed about all quarry planning applications and proposals which affect 

our residents and co-ordinate our objections to these. 

 

The committee is independent of the Parish Council but it will include a parish councillor in order that 

smooth communications exist between each other. 

 

The current members of the committee are :- 

 

Lisa Blackmore 
Graham Magee 
Glenn Fuller 
Maggie Ashcroft 
Simon Gallon 
Glenn Roberts 
Cllr Gareth Williams 
 
 
For more information, please contact Lisa Blackmore at lisablackmore@btinternet.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th February 2023 
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